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 Church Family and Friends, 

Can I tell you how amazing you are? You are amazing! In February of 2021 we took a leap of faith, reached 
beyond our walls, reached beyond our nation, and partnered with a church in Haiti, one of, if not the poorest 
nation on the face of the earth. In that time, your generosity toward our brothers and sisters at the Marche Cabrit 
Cumberland Presbyterian Church and the people of Cotes-de-Fe, Haiti has been nothing short of spectacular. 
You, yes you, along with Spring Creek CP Church who has partnered with us, as well as friends from Iowa to 
Texas to Tennessee, in the last 2 years have graciously given over $47,000 to help support the work and 
ministry being done at our sister church. From sending representatives from our church last April to meet them 
face to face, also giving us the opportunity to build desks for their classrooms while there, to supporting teacher 
salaries and various building projects, we will never know the eternal impact that has been made for the kingdom 
of God. 
While the country as a whole continues to struggle with multiple crises, including corrupt government, gang 
violence, extreme poverty, crime and disease, that has not stopped the work of God from being accomplished. 
And you have been a mighty part of that. Your generous prayers and support have been a great help and 
encouragement to the pastor and leaders at Marche Cabrit to continue to labor for the Lord. and the impact the 
church and school is having in their community continues to grow. 
As we celebrate Thanksgiving this month, I give thanks to God for the continued outpouring of love and 
generosity that defines Gadsden CP Church. You are amazing!
John 13:34-35 “A new commandment I give to you, that you love one another; as I have loved you, that you also 
love one another. By this all will know that you are My disciples, if you have love for one another.”
In Christ,
Rev. Daniel
   
      Students began classes Oct. 24                                                                     New house for pastor and teachers          

Teachers for this school year

                 


